
BIG CREEK ELEMENTARY 
 

 

 

Palo Alto Unified School District 
Melissa Baten Caswell, Board Member, Chair 
Ken Dauber, Board Member 
 
City of Palo Alto 
Liz Kniss, Council Member 
Eric Filseth, Council Member 
 
Staff 
Cathy Mak, District, Chief Business Officer, Staff Liaison 
Khashayar Alaee, City, Senior Management Analyst, Staff Liaison 

 
1. Oral Communications 
 
2. Approval of Minutes –  May 18, 2017  
 
3. Review of Recent City Council/PAUSD Board Meetings  
 
4. Discussion and Update on Safe Routes to School 
 
5. Discussion and Update on City and PAUSD Construction Updates 
 
6. Review of Upcoming Agenda Items 

School/City Liaison Committee Meeting 
Thursday, August 17, 2017 

8:00 AM to 9:30 AM 
Palo Alto Unified School District 

Conference Room A 
25 Churchill Ave 

School/City Liaison Committee 
Special Meeting 

Agenda 

http://www.cityofpaloalto.org/civicax/filebank/blobdload.aspx?BlobID=61183

